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Important Update: Lockout Status Ended

October 16, 2023

Dear Irvington School Community,

We have just been informed by the Irvington Police that all police activity in the area
has now concluded. As a result, our Lockout is over and we are back to school as
normal, including resumption of outdoor activities. We will have a normal dismissal
today. Just as a reassurance, I have asked the Irvington Police to be visible at each of
our schools at dismissal.  Once again, this is just as a reassurance, as we have been
directed that we are cleared to resume all regular activities.  

Our students have been especially cooperative. Thank you all for your understanding
and patience as we have reasserted our commitment to keep all of our students and
staff safe and our families well informed.

Enjoy the rest of the day.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joel Adelberg
Acting Superintendent of Schools
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